AN ALTAMIRA

V”® formerly known as Enviro Clean Cardinal

January 31, 2020

Hillary Young, P.E.
Chief Engineer - Land Protection Division

Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality L%NEETP%OFng\T,hggND%ggN

P.O. Box 1677

Oklahoma City, OK 73162

Re: Notification of Assessment Monitoring Program
Evans and Associates Construction Co, Inc. / Big Fork Ranch Facility — Ponca City, OK

Dear Ms. Young:

This letter provides notice as per Oklahoma Administrative Code Chapter 517, Disposal of Coal
Combustion Residuals from Electric Utilities (OAC 252:517-9-5(e)(3)) that an Assessment Monitoring
Program has been established for the Coal Combustion Residual (CCR) Unit at Evans and Associates
Construction Co., Inc. (Evans) Big Fork Ranch Facility. The Assessment Monitoring Program will be
conducted in accordance with the Assessment Monitoring Plan (Altamira-US, LLC., December 10, 2019)
which was approved by the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality via letter dated January 21,
2020.

A copy of this notification will be placed in the facility’s operating record and on the facility’s publicly
accessible internet web site.

Please notify me at 405-701-8215 or at Chris.Schaefer@altamira-us.com if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Altamira-US, LLC

CcC: Saeed Zahrai, P.E. / EMERA, Corp.
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